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 BRITISH BURN ASSOCIATION 
 

 

BBA Travel Grant - Application Guidelines 
 

 
 
 

The British Burn Association (BBA) will consider applications for travel grants from BBA 
members.  Applications for grants should have clearly defined aims and objectives, identifying 
an area of burn care which the applicant wishes to explore, and which has relevance in clinical 
practice. 

 

1. Applicants must have been a student/full member of the BBA for at least 12 months prior 
to the date of application. 

 
2. Applicants must confine their application to the form below.  Additional material will not 

be considered. 
 
3. The application form can be submitted by post or email, but it must be received by the 

BBA at least 6 months prior to the intended date of travel so that it can be discussed at 
the next BBA Executive meeting.  Please note, BBA Executive meetings are held 
quarterly (dates are available from the Secretariat). 

 
4. Grants will not normally exceed £1000.  Three quarters of the agreed grant will be 

forwarded to the applicant prior to the date of travel.  The remainder will only be provided 
following the submission of a satisfactory travel report (see point 7 below).  The BBA 
Executive reserves the right to reject a suboptimal report.  Evidence of the visit/travel will 
also be required as proof of appropriate use of the award. 

  
5. Applicants must include details of financial support obtained from elsewhere and support 

for annual/study leave where applicable. 
 
6. Applications must include specific aims and objectives of the proposed project and 

details of how its findings will be disseminated. 
 
7. Successful applicants must submit a written travel report to the BBA Honorary Secretary 

Treasurer not later than 3 months after the date of travel.  Travel reports will be 
published in the BBA Newsletter. The BBA Executive Committee may request that 
selected travel reports be presented at the Annual Conference as either an oral 
presentation or poster.   

 
8. Successful applicants who are subsequently unable to undertake the proposed travel 

project, must return the grant monies to the BBA Secretariat within 3 months.  The grant 
may not be used for purposes other than those for which it was awarded, and is not 
transferable to persons other than those named on the application. 

 
9. Any work published as a result of the project for which the BBA Travel Grant was given, 

must acknowledge the British Burn Association. 
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10. All applications will be considered by the BBA Executive Committee, however grants will 
not normally be given to those who have received them within the previous 3 years.  Any 
recipient of a BBA grant who fails to submit an acceptable report and evidence of use of 
the grant, will not be eligible for further grant applications to the BBA for any awards in 
the future. 
 

11. The BBA Executive will consider travel grant applications for attendance at a conference 
only if the applicant is presenting at the conference; evidence of acceptance of the 
abstract at the conference will be required with the application. 
 

12. The BBA does not award travel expenses for the sole purpose of attending a 
conference.  Consideration will be given to applicants requesting travel to a neighbouring 
Burn Service to gain experience and attending a conference in the same travel. 
 


